YERSON HEIGHTS **ELEMENTARY SCHOOL**



March Newsletter

From the Principal's Desk



Believe Awards are back! Although we still are unable to have assemblies we started handing out Believe Awards in February. Believe Awards are given to 1 student in each class each month. Students that receive these special awards routinely follow the 7 Habits and exemplify the characteristics of a diligent, hard working, positive and kind student.

For the month of



March our focus will be on Habit #2: Begin with the End in Mind.

With spring comes both a change in the weather and conditions on the yard. With classes spending time outside every day it is important that students are dressed for spring conditions. Please remember that all students should have indoor/outdoor shoes



and that younger students should have a change of clothes in their backpacks.

Although Covid-19 regulations around the province are changing in March, many of the school related requirements are still in place for now. Students/ families should continue daily screening for Covid-19 symptoms while masking and cohorting requirements are also still in place.

Graduation photos for our grade 8 students will take place on Friday March 25th. Information from Edge Imagining should coming home in early

Information March. about graduation will be shared with students and families once the BCHU pro-



vides updates for these types of events.



Important March Dates

| Sub Day | 2nd |
|---------------------------------|-----------|
| Student Vote on School Renaming | 9th |
| Daylight Savings Begins | 13th |
| March Break | 14th-18th |
| St. Patrick's Day | 17th |
| First Day of Spring | 20th |
| Grade 8 Graduation Photos | 25th |

Reminders

- Please remember to follow general traffic rules if dropping students off (obey road signs, avoid u-turns, do not block driveways etc).
- Please remember to have students arrive on time